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ECONOMIC STRATEGY FOR THE CARLISLE CITY REGION



(Key Decision)

Portfolio - Cross Cutting – Promoting Carlisle and Economic Development and Enterprise
Subject Matter - The Director of Development Services presented joint report DS.11/08, by the Directors of Development Services and Carlisle Renaissance, advising that the draft Economic Strategy had been reviewed in the light of comments received during the consultation period.  The Carlisle Partnership Executive Meeting on 4 October 2007 had made the draft Strategy available for a consultation period of 6 weeks up to the middle of November.  The consultation process had included consideration and scrutiny of the draft  by the City Council Executive and Overview and Scrutiny Committees and by the relevant County Council Committees..

The major areas identified from the consultation where changes or clarifications were needed were as follows:

(a)
Justifying growth and how the Strategy dealt with population change.

(b)
Clarifying Carlisle's region and its regional role.

(c)
Climate change

(d)
How priorities are to be identified

(e)
Delivery arrangements

The Director submitted a copy of the revised draft Economic Strategy which had been approved by the Carlisle Partnership Executive at its meeting on 7 January 2008 and provided an analysis, by the Centre for Regional Economic Development, University of Cumbria, of all the consultation responses.

The Economic Development and Enterprise portfolio holder acknowledged the work of the Economy and Enterprise Priority Group of the Carlisle Partnership in the production of the Economic Strategy. 

Executive members commented that the Strategy was an important document setting out the economic and social growth of Carlisle and would help to allay any concerns about Carlisle Renaissance being put on hold until 2010.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

That the draft Economic Strategy be referred to the Infrastructure and Community Overview and Scrutiny Committees for consideration and comments back to the next meeting of the Executive to consider referring the Strategy to Council for adoption.

Reasons for Decision - To progress the implementation of the Economic Strategy.







